
CLOSED FOR RENOVATION
REOPENING 2020

The Harry S. Truman Presidential Library and Museum is 
undergoing a massive transformation of the museum and its 
exhibitions, the first major renovation in more than 20 years 
and the largest since the museum opened its doors in 1957. 
The museum is currently closed to the public to make this 
renovation possible, with plans to reopen in 2020.

Learn more about the ambitious project, planned to coincide 
with the 75th anniversary of the start of Truman’s presidency 
in 2020, at TrumanLibrary.gov.
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Throughout the museum closure, the Harry S. Truman 
Presidential Library and Museum will be hosting public 
programs and events in Independence and throughout the 
Kansas City metropolitan area. 

Visit TrumanLibrary.gov to see the calendar of events and 
view the latest updates on the largest renovation in the 
Truman Library’s history. 
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